
Dear Administrator Freeman, 

 

PLEASE Support HB 2469.   Our rights are being trampled by corporations and we need 

protection such as this legislation.  Please don't let further deterioration of our sanest 

policies occur by the hands of corporate involvement.  It will only encourage the worst.   

 

Thanks, 

Roger Briand 
 


